
CLASS PARTIES
Please see the arrangements for Christmas parties in 

classes.

Children in the Nursery will have their parties at the 

following times:

Beginning of the week- Tuesday 17th December 

1:00pm

End of the week- Thursday 19th December 1:00pm

All other pupils will have their parties on Thursday 19th 

December at 1:00pm.

Pupils will have just eaten their lunch, so there is no 

need to bring party food. The school will provide 

drinks and party games etc.

Pupils in Nursery and Reception can come to school 

dressed in their party clothes.

Pupils in Years 1 to 6 should bring their party clothes 

in their bag to change into after lunch.

We look forward to celebrating with your children.
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CHRISTMAS 

JUMPER DAY
On Friday 13th December, we are having “Christmas 

Jumper Day”. We invite all staff and pupils to wear 

their favourite festive jumper or outfit for the day. We 

are asking, where affordable and appropriate, for pupils 

to bring in a tin/packet of food that can be shared with 

Doreen’s and Ladled With Love, two organisations 

that do fantastic work to support our local community.

Hopefully, this will make a difference to people in our 

community.

We thank you in advance for your support.

CHRISTMAS FAIR
This Friday is our Christmas Fair. Please ensure that 

you complete and return the form, indicating when 

your child(ren) will be collected (2:15 or 3:15)

The fair is always popular, so it would be appreciated if 

parents/families would share cars/walk to the fair, 

where possible.

The products made on the enterprise days are on sale- 

if you can, please support your child’s class by 

purchasing these items.

On Friday, pupils can wear non-uniform, in return for a 

donation of chocolate for our ever-popular Chocolate 

Tombola. We look forward to another successful fair.

FIRST TERM

Almost in the blink of an eye, we head towards the 

end of the first term of the year.

We would like to take the opportunity to thank 

parents and carers for the ongoing support. Through 

class assemblies, coffee mornings and enterprise 

events, record numbers of parents have engaged with 

the school. I am sure that all the concerts, shows and 

performances will also be well-attended.

We hope that everybody in our community has a 

special time over the break and we look forward to 

welcoming our amazing children back in 2025.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from all at 

Broadacre Primary School.
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